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Issue:

In order to alleviate some overtime pay, the Yorktown Police Department needs to hire two
part-time officers.

Proposal:

Marshal Walthour recommends hiring Jeff Whitesell and Scott Stafford. Both of these officers
will be great assets to the Yorktown Police Department.

e Jeff Whitesell was on the Yorktown Police department for 24 years. He held the rank of
Sergeant when he retired. He is currently the transportation director for the Yorktown
Schools and is in charge of the SRO program. He was a Smart team member and CPR
instructor while working at Yorktown.

e Scott Stafford worked on the Ball State Police department before retiring to take the
SRO job at Wes Del School. He held the rank of Sergeant when he retired. He is a
certified ILEA instructor and he is an EVO instructor.



